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BUILDING
UPDATES
Site grading and trenching
backfill commenced in
preparation for foundation
walls and floor slab for new
9-12 building. 
The sidewalk and canopy
connecting the 6-8 building
and the MES building was
constructed.
Fencing was installed
around the 6-8 classroom
exterior doors to allow for
safe exit during an
emergency and protection
from the construction area.
A temporary drive was put
in place in front of the 6-8
building for pick-up and
drop-off.




UPCOMING TASKS




Interior vertical masonry wall
construction began. 
Conduit and junction boxes
began being installed.
Openings in top of masonry wall
were left in preparation for steel
joists.
Connection to the existing utility
line began.
An opening in the existing 6-8
building was created for
connection to new addition.

Many of the tasks that were begun in July 2023 will continue throughout August.
The building committee will be meeting in the upcoming weeks to review some of
the furniture options for the new building and the 6-8 addition.


